
2024-2025 COMPANY
AUDITION INFORMATION

And we’re back! The Dance in Flight 2025 season is right around the corner. If you are
interested in auditioning to be a member of the company, please read through all of the
information below.

AUDITIONS
Auditions will be held in-person in the Smothers Theatre. In order to be considered, a dancer
must submit a dancer audition form. Please also view the audition schedule, attendance is
mandatory to be considered.

The application is due on Friday, August 30 at 5:00 PM (PDT) (before auditions begin).

APPLICATION:
Dancer Audition Form

DATES:
Friday, August 30th, 2024: 5:00PM - 8:00PM

● Dancers will learn group choreography all together

Saturday, August 31st, 2024: 9:00AM - 8:30PM
● Broken down into different style auditions

CALLBACKS
Callbacks will be held on Saturday, August 31 at 7:00PM - the end of the second audition day.
Final casting for the company will be announced later that night via email.

WHAT TO BRING:
● Water Bottle

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/161dx3m6bthmmPUtJTQyT1Dc3sXi9IqVa6ub_ngJy2mo/edit


○ We will not have water bottles there for you. There are water fountains in and
around the theater if needed.

● Any footwear you might need for style specific auditions i.e. tap shoes, ballet shoes,
socks, tennis shoes, etc.

○ Note: For ballet auditions, please bring pointe shoes if comfortable and able to
dance in them, however, pointe shoes are not required for the ballet audition.

ATTIRE
Please wear whatever is most comfortable to you to dance in.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to katie.price@pepperdine.edu or
kate.dalforno@pepperdine.edu, or visit our website at www.pepperdinedif.org .
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